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Object: Support letter for the NoiseLessPV Project

Dear Sir or Madam,

l, François Durovray, fully entitled to do so, in my capacity as President of the Essonne Departmental

Council, confirm that the Essonne Departmental Council expresses its support for the NoiselessPV
project.

This project is to be proposed under the Life Program, in order to demonstrate the potential of an

innovative PhotoVoltaic Noise Barrier (SunScreen) to fight Noise troubles for the well-being of city
dwellers and the renewable energy production.

The Essonne Departmental Council has set ambitious objectives to put renewable energy production

at the heart of departmental projects, though its Funds dedicated to climate and energy adaptation
for the Communes and the Associations. Moreover, noise is a very common source of annoyance in

Essonne due to the high concentration of housing and the exceptional density of transport
infrastructures. The Essonne's road network is made up of L 4000 km. The Departmental Council

significantly finances low noise asphalts projects.

The NoiselessPV project responds to these two major challenges. This project will experiment the
solution in three sites of the Essonne's road network to demonstrate the noise reduction, the technical

and economic feasibility of the solution, the renewable energy production performance, the
improvement of city dwellers health and well-being and the sustainability of the solution.

The Essonne Departmental Council will facilitate administrative procedures and will financially support
the project.
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François DUROVRAY
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